

Save the date and your spot at this years

2017 PossABILITIES Expo

6th April 2pm to

6:30pm

Hosted by Henbury School
11 Henbury Avenue TIWI

89977077

sarah.corry@ntschools.net

"A community event promoting services, organisations and opportunities for people with a disAbility"

Henbury School with the support of the NT NDCO, Julie Forrest-Davies, are coordinating the **2017 PossABILITIES Expo**, formerly the "Henbury Youth and Disability Expo." This year's expo will be held at the new Henbury School campus.

Our goal is to:

- Reach more people in the community through increased promotion of our event
- Give the audience opportunities to participate in interactive activities.
- Have key organisations run and/or sponsor workshops in conjunction with Henbury School's enterprises in a "Try a Skill" format.
- Have breakout information sessions with key stakeholders in the industry where the audience can pose questions relevant to them.
- Host panels of guests on a main stage to talk about their organisation and the services they provide.
- Provide the opportunity for present and past students of Henbury School to talk about their experiences and journey through, "An interview with today's Youth."

What we are looking for:

- Organisations, services and businesses to support this event by either;
 - Holding a stall both interactive and/or informational
 - o Being part of a guest panel
 - Hosting a break out session
 - Hosting a 'Try a Skill' activity independently or as part of the Henbury School Enterprises
 - Provide donations of cash, goods or services to enhance the event and for lucky door prizes.





What we need from you:

- Keep the 6th of April free to attend our event as a guest or a participant
- Fill out the attached information form and email to sarah.corry@ntschools.net
- Forward this information to other interested parties in your network
- Help us promote this event in the community



